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The "Light Family" is going to share 
with parents on "Why to play" and "How 

to play" at shopping malls in various districts 
from June 2022 onwards. The roving exhibition 

includes a video gallery and a "Light Family" 
photo booth corner for families to capture their 

joyful moment. Parents may have a chance to bring home 
a board game which would help strengthen the 
parent-child relationship through play and create a quality 
playtime with their children. All activities are free of 
charge and souvenirs will be given out on a 
first-come-first-served basis.

Roving exhibition panels will be displayed in 
various public housing estates. Please refer 

to the webpage of the Positive 
Parent Campaign for details.
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